Mr. Dick B. Evans, Principal, Miltonvale High School, Miltonvale, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Evans:

Mr. Guy V. Keeler has advised me that arrangements have been made for me to speak at your high school commencement on the evening of May 25th. I assure you it will be a pleasure for me to be there.

Will you kindly select one of the following topics, and let me know which one you prefer?

"You, Playing Your Part"
"The Way of the Game"
"The Need to Work and to Fight"

I shall be happy to hear from you.

Very cordially yours,

FCA:AH

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.